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As we begin February it is time to prepare our hearts for the Lenten season. With the Lenten season we are starting our Adult Sunday School back up at 9:45, with the Passion of Jesus: “A Beginner’s Guide to Holy Week” by Amy-Jill Levine. I look forward to getting things going again!
Ash Wednesday is on the 17th of February with a service at 5:30. 
It is time for us to start looking for new ways to continue our service to our Lord. As COVID-19 continues wreak havoc on our country our strength is in the Lord! How are we going to move forward and what new or different ways can we make ourselves more available to the people of Wallace County? Our Facebook live program is a success and will be continued but we still need to find ways to connect with people.
If you come up with any ideas for moving forward, please let me know your ideas so that we can put them into action. 
“Much as we seek peace in our lives, we cannot find it until we have peace with God, the source of all peace. Real spiritual peace only comes through the Savior.” From: Bible Wisdom for Your Life.
God’s Peace,
Pastor Galen
